
August 2, 2012 

Comments from the United Kingdom on Approval by Mail: Impact Assessment of 

Clean Technology Fund in Renewable Energy and Energy Efficiency Market in 

Turkey (EBRD, IBRD, IFC) 

Dear Patricia, 

The UK is very happy to approve this assessment.  We think it will be a very useful 

piece of work that will inform the on-going work of the CIFs as a whole.  We would be 

happy to see more of these types of assessments in future and suggest that other 

countries consider similar exercises. 

Kind regards, 

Simon 

_________________________________ 

SIMON RATCLIFFE 

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 

UK Department for International Development (DFID) 

 


